
 

November 9, 2020 

 

Minutes  
 

• The meeting was held at Red Robin 

in Evansville, opened by Dave Folk, 

with 9 attendees. 

• Skip Karr won the $12 half-pot and 

the club received $13. Richard 

Yeager, Ken Morgan and Jana 

Havener won door prizes. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was given by 

Jackie Folk. The September 

balance was $5,244.86 with a 

deposit of $13 from the half pot 

and a withdrawal of $50 for a 

memorial for Charles Mattingly to the Daviess County Humane Society the remaining 

balance is $5,207.86. 

• The Secretary’s Report – The minutes were approved based on the October 

Newsletter. 

• Board Nominations – All members of the Board have agreed to run another year if 

voted in. Email votes will be accepted until the January meeting with a final vote 

taken at that meeting. Nominations are: 

1. President – Dave Folk 

2. Vice President – Richard Yeager 

3. Treasurer – Vince Anderson 

4. Secretary – Jackie Folk 

• Car Badges – With 23 pre-orders for car badges, a motion was made by Ken Morgan 

to order 50 badges at a cost of $18.65 each for a total of $932.50. The motion was 

seconded by Skip Karr and passed unanimously.   

• Memorials – Charles and Betsy Mattingly both passed away this month. The turn-out for 

the drive through funeral was very large and impressive. A $50 donation was made to 

the Daviess County Human Society in memory of Charles and a $50 donation will be 

made to the Mitchell Memorial Cancer Center in memory of Betsy. 

• Owensboro Dinner – Due to the weather getting colder and cases of COVID on the 

rise, Don Fraser has decided not to schedule the meal until further notice. If anyone 

else is interested in setting up a dinner, please send out an email. If you are interested 

in attending a zoom meeting to keep in contact, let Don know. 
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Happy Holidays! 

 

I hope everyone has a safe, happy and 
most of all healthy holiday. Since the 

Christmas party had to be postponed 
until after the first of the year, we will not 
see you until January. Hopefully we will 
be able to get together and have a few 
cruises and outings to get our cars back 
on the road. 
 


